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The church of the NRA 

Manhattan: As I was listening to the teenagers who so 

eloquently and passionately spoke at the March for Our 

Lives on Saturday, I realized there are a host of 

similarities between the efforts to reform gun laws and 

those to reform statutes of limitation for child sex abuse, 

especially now that the students of Marjory Stoneman 

Douglas High School who survived the mass shooting last 

month have elevated the issue in the consciousness of 

Americans voters. Against responsible gun reform, we 

have the pro-gun lobby, aka the NRA, and regarding the 

Child Victims Act, it’s the Catholic Church in that role. 

The politicians willing to sell their vote to the highest 

bidder are the same on both issues, most often 

Republicans.    Brian R. Toale, Survivor/Advocate 
	


